
Parents Meet on 30.03.2019 
 

Chaitanya Bharathi Institute of Technology organized parents meet was scheduled on 30.03.2019 to discuss 

about student progress and performance at college in their academics.  The parents were about the meeting 

well in advance through ERP coordinators and mentors. 

 
 

The meeting was conducted in the seminar hall at A Block from 09:00 am to 12:30 pm. 

 

Dr. G. Sreenivasula Reddy, Principal, CBIT 

addressed the parents regarding rules and regulations of 

institute.  He also highlighted the best practices followed 

by the departments for effective teaching learning process 

and how to it helps students in placement on for higher 

studies.   

Sri. V. Jaya Chandra Reddy, Chairman, CBIT 

addressed the parents and explain the role of parents in 

bringing up their wards in to good citizens and he also 

requested the parents to meet the faculty regularly and 

know the academic status of their wards. 
 

 

 

 

 

Head of all the department’s CIVIL, 

EEE, MEC, ECE, CSE, MBA and H&S 

submitted their department reports in front of 

the parents about placements, student 

achievements, faculty achievements and 

various new ventures that are going to be 

ignited among the students for their career 

development. 

 



Parents are given time to interact with the HOD’s and staff. 

 

 

 

 

Out comes of the parents teacher meeting 

 

1. Around 400 parents attended the meet. 

2. Parents has given number of suggestions for the development of the institute. 

3. Placed student parents expressed their happiness and motivated others for the placement 

happened in the institute. 

4. Parents feedback has been collected and review. 

 

Parents expressed their happiness for having their ward studying in our esteemed organization.  They 

also expressed their gratitude regarding the care taken by the college for the growth of their wards. 

 

Media Coverage 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


